
 
 

 
CURLING NB NEEDS YOU! 

 
 

Would you like to make a positive impact on curling in the Province? Are you the type that likes to get 
involved? 
 
Curling NB is seeking candidates to run for three available Board positions at our upcoming Annual General 
Meeting on May 5, 2024.  
 

• Central Zone Director 

• Northeast Zone Director 

• South Zone Director 
 

Board members meet in person 3 to 4 times a year and another 3 to 4 times virtually (travel expenses are 
reimbursed). A high level look at the responsibilities is listed below. 
 
 
Northeast, Central & South Zone Directors 
 

• Point of contact with the President of each curling club within their zone to explain the functions of the 
Association and how we may be able to assist them throughout the year 

• Communicate pertinent Board decisions to curling clubs within their zone 

• Be prepared to pay a visit to clubs within your zone hosting a Provincial Championship. (During the 
event.) 

• Be prepared to sit on Board Ad Hoc Committees relating to specialized projects 

• Be prepared to provide input, as applicable, during Board discussions 

• Assist the Executive Director, as applicable, in obtaining current Board contacts of clubs within your 
zone 

• Be prepared to perform other duties as requested by the President 

• Attend all NBCA Board and General Meetings 
 
 
For questions and expression of interests please contact Gail Samaan: nbcapres@gmail.com or Brenda Allison: 
brenda@ccmanb.com.  
 
 


